From: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk
Sent: 16 September 2020 12:47
To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea

Subject: Fwd: RE: RE: 2020/2999/P Flat A 9 Strathray Gardens

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

----- Original Message ------

Subject: RE: RE: 2020/2999/P Flat A 9 Strathray Gardens

Date: 2020-09-16 11:09

From: '

To:
bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk>,

<Nora-Andreea.Constantinescu@camden.org.uk>

Dear Nora,

I really object to gardens being sites for development of Habitable accommodation.

Object to the increased depth of the sunken area, its retaining walls and increased height of glazed folding screen.

Object to extended paved area and loss of green space.

Why should our rear gardens become the new shanty towns?

Regards, Eldred Evans BCAAC

----Original Message----

From: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk [mailto:bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk] Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 5:28 PM

Subject: Fwd: RE: 2020/2999/P Flat A 9 Strathray Gardens

Importance: High

----- Original Message ------

Subject: RE: 2020/2999/P Flat A 9 Strathray Gardens

Date: 2020-09-15 15:08

From: "Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea"

<Nora-Andreea.Constantinescu@camden.gov.uk>

To: "bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk"

 bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk>

Hello,

Hope you are well.

Would like to clarify some aspects of the current submission and to inform you about revisions received.

A similar outbuilding has been previously approved under application 2016/4181/P. The main changes proposed are in relation to the roof height proposed to be at the same level throughout the building, with extended green roof.

The main issue I identified with this proposal was the extent of the hardstanding, increased from the previous permission. I requested the applicant to reduce the extended area of sunken hardstanding as per previous permission.

In light of the above can you please let me know if you still wish to object to the revised scheme?

PLEASE LET ME KNOW BY FRIDAY 18/09/2020.

__

Best Regards,

Nora

Nora-Andreea Constantinescu Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079745758

[1][2][3][4]

The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure access to our systems.

Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have limited staff in our offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to the current situation with COVID-19, electronic communications will mean we can respond quickly.

<Nora-Andreea.Constantinescu@camden.gov.uk> SUBJECT: Re: 2020/2999/P Flat A 9 Strathray Gardens

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19